Email received on 18 November 2016 from UNESCO Division of Heritage
Dear Alice,

Please excuse, the Annexes are brochures and we intended to put them into the paper version. You
do however find them also online here:

° 2001 Convention on the Protection of the Underwater Cultural Heritage (link)
° 1972 World Heritage Convention — Marine Programme (link)

Evidently there are more materials available, in case of need.

For the draft paragraph: Could you indicate the length it should have and would there already be a
template of the background note available, so we can adapt the style?

Cordially and wishing you a nice week-end,
Ulrike

From: Alice Hicuburundi [mailto:hicuburundi@un.org]

Sent: vendredi 18 novembre 2016 17:06

To: Guerin, Ulrike <u.guerin@unesco.org>

Cc: Douvere, Fanny <F.Douvere@unesco.org>; germani@un.org; goettsche-wanli@un.org;
gonchar@un.org; gotoh@un.org; Barbiere, Julian <J.Barbiere@unesco.org>; kuuskne@un.org;
Eloundou Assomo, Lazare <L.Eloundou-Assomo@unesco.org>; Rdssler, Mechtild
<M.Rossler@unesco.org>; petrova@un.org; Casier, Robbert <r.casier@unesco.org>; salpin@un.org;
takei@un.org; vonlilien@un.org; Ryabinin, Vladimir <v.ryabinin@unesco.org>; zanev@un.org; Ling
Wang <wang24@un.org>; Irena Zubcevic <zubcevic@un.org>

Subject: Re: UNESCO Response - UN Conference to support implementation of SDG-14
Importance: High

Dear Ulrike,
This is to acknowledge receipt with thanks of the letter below.

As you may be aware, Mr. Wu Hongbo has been appointed as Secretary-General of the Conference.
In this regard, we have copied our colleagues from DESA to also call their attention on the proposal of
a theme for a partnership dialogue and requests for speaking in plenary and for a side event during
the Conference.

Could you kindly send the annex referenced in the letter as containing additional information on
UNESCO work.

We would also welcome a draft paragraph on the importance of the cultural and natural heritage of
the oceans as also suggested in the attached letter.

Thank you for your kind attention to this message.

Best regards,
Alice


http://www.unesco.org/new/fileadmin/MULTIMEDIA/HQ/CLT/pdf/GB-2001CONVENTION-INFOKIT%2007-2009_01.pdf
http://whc.unesco.org/uploads/activities/documents/activity-13-130.pdf

